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Public Notification for Consideration of 
Tentative Order No. R9-2008-0138 
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October 10,2008

To Interested / Affected Parties

SUBJECT: PUBLIC NOTIFICATION FOR CONSIDERATION OF TENTATIVE ORDER R9­
2008-0138, GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR
DISCHARGES OF TREATED GROUNDWATER FROM VOLATILE ORGANIC
COMPOUND CLEANUP SITES TO LAND IN THE SAN DIEGO REGION

The California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Diego Region (Regional Board) is
scheduled to consider adoption-of tentative Order R9-2008-0138. A copy of the tentative Order
is available at: http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/sandieqo/board decisions/tentative
orders/index.shtml.

The tentative Order, if adopted, will prescribe Waste Discharge Requirements for discharges of
treated groundwater generated during cleanup of sites contaminated with volatile organic
compounds. The.tentative Order will be considered for adoption by the Regional Board at their
scheduled meeting on Wednesday, November 12, 2008. The meeting will begin promptly at
9:00 AM and will be held at the following location:

California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Diego Region
. - Regional Board Meeting Room

9.174 Sky Park Court, Suite 100
San Diego, California

If you wish to provide comments on the tentative Order, the final deadline for sUbmittal of
written comments is 5:00 p.m. on November 5,2008. Per Regional Board direction, written
material submitted to the Regional Board office after the submittal deadline date will not be
provided to the Regional Board. Also, it is not likely that written material will be accepted by the
Regional Board on the day of the meeting.

If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact Ms. Cheryl Prowell at
(858) 467-2745 or cprowell@waterboards.ca.gov.

Respectfully,

~CL--
JULIE CHAN, Supervising Engineering Geologist
Groundwater Basins Branch

cc: Interested / Affected Parties List

California Environmental Protection Agency
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